
 

 

September 18, 2015 

 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

This year marks the 20th anniversary of the Dunwoody Homeowners Association’s sponsorship of Light 

Up Dunwoody. 

Along with the 4
th

 of July Parade and Lemonade Days, Light Up Dunwoody is one of the city’s 

quintessential events.  It draws a large, diverse, Dunwoody crowd and is our unofficial start to the 

holiday season. 

This year we ask that you designate Light Up Dunwoody as an official city Signature Event.  This allows us 

to avoid permit fees and gives us access to on-duty Dunwoody police officers during the event.  

It is hard to image an event more in line with the spirit of the Signature Event designation than Light Up 

Dunwoody. 

Light Up Dunwoody will take place this year on November 22
nd

 at the Spruill Farmhouse and we invite 

you all to attend. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Robert Wittenstein,  

DHA President 
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